
The Rotary Instrumental Music Competition takes place each year in January.  The high 
school contestants are graded by professional musicians and receive a scholarship for 
winning.  The winner will go on to the regional competition.  Please check back in the fall for 
dates and details on entering the 2026 competition. 


